
  

   

 

22 June 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Re: Dragons’ Den Activity: Wednesday 29 June  

The Business Studies and Economics Department are organising a Dragons’ Den activity day for the year 
nine boys who are not going to Pencelli. Boys will be put into teams and have to think of ideas for a mini-
business to raise money. They will carry out market research to assess the viability of their ideas and then 
present them to a panel of judges. The teams with the best ideas will be given the start-up capital required 
(this is expected to be less than £20 per group). 
 
The teams will then have two weeks to carry out their ideas – culminating in a stall at the Founder’s Day 
fete. The funds will come back to school and be used to purchase books etc. 
 
I hope that you will be happy for your son to participate but if you have any objections or questions, please 
let us know before Tuesday 28 June. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Charlotte Wilson 
Head of Economics & Business Studies 
 


